
Tennis Improvements 
For McKinley Park

   The McKinley Park tennis courts are back open after 
being resurfaced by the Chicago Park District. The six 
courts along 37th street remain strictly for tennis. New 
striping for four new pickleball courts has been added 
to the two Western blvd. courts which can still be used 
for tennis.


